
 

Minutes 
City Council Work Session 
Oelwein Community Plaza, 25 West Charles, Oelwein, 
Iowa 
March 22, 2021 - 6:30 PM 

 

Discussion on Utility Rates 

Mulfinger presented two alternatives to the original increase plan. The new plans included one with no 
infrastructure fee and one with a two-dollar infrastructure fee. Mulfinger showed what the impact of no 
infrastructure fee would cause to the rates. Each dollar of infrastructure creates a three percent rate increase.  
The large first year increases are needed to make up for the loss of the fees. 

Fisk felt that getting back to rates puts the amount back to the user and not just the account.  

Council discussed the options more and determined to bring the no infrastructure fee to council for 
consideration.  

Adjournment 
 

     ___________________________________ 
Dylan Mulfinger, City Administrator 

 


